
CITY OF JONESVILLE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

JULY 2025 - JUNE 2026 PROPOSED BUDGET 

 

June 18, 2025 

 
A public hearing on the proposed budget for July 2025 - June 2026 will be held on the 18th day 

of June, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. at the Jonesville City Hall, 265 E. Chicago St., Jonesville, MI.    

 

 The property tax rate of 16.388 mills (unchanged) proposed to be 

levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. 

 
The proposed budget in detail will be available for public review in person at the Jonesville City 

Hall or online at:  http://jonesville.org/OurCity/PublicNoticesHearings.aspx, beginning June 9, 

2025. 


